

Greetings,

We appreciate your past support of Pentwater Fireworks. Without your support, Fireworks twice a year in Pentwater would not be possible. These two events bring a lot of customers into our stores, marinas, lodgings, restaurants and enjoyment for all. We are counting on your continued support so we are able to continue this tradition on July 3rd and Homecoming Weekend. Please consider donating to the 2016 Fireworks celebration! Thank you.

Deadline for Homecoming brochure recognition: July 26 at 10am.

Please make your check payable to: Pentwater Chamber of Commerce, (in the memo line please add, "Fireworks Donation".)

2016 Donation: \$
Yes, I would like my name to appear in our written communications
Name:
(As you would like it to appear in our written communication)
No, I do not want my name to appear
Name:
(Please do NOT print my name)

Thank you for your support of our Pentwater Firework Celebrations!

Pentwater Chamber of Commerce P.O. Box 614 Pentwater, MI 49449 231-869-4150 travelinfo@pentwater.org www.pentwater.org